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Attendance – Home Visits
Home visits may be carried out where:
· No reason has been provided for absence.
· Students have not returned to school on a Monday if they were absent the previous Friday.
· If you have provided a reason for your child’s absence, you may get a home visit on the 2nd or 3rd day of absence.
· Staff must see a student in person who is away from school for 3+ consecutive days regardless of whether contact has been made between home and school.
· Courtesy visits if your child has been absent due to long illness.
On each occasion attendance staff will request to see your child where possible.
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